
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: H&AI/ZHS/PESH-2023/ 
Date: 18th October 2023  

 
TEMPORARY STOPPAGE OF ALL NEW ADMISSIONS W.E.F. 19TH OCTOBER 2023 

 
All panel hospitals working under Sehat Card Plus Program KP are advised to stop taking new 
admissions under the Sehat Card Plus Program, KP w.e.f 19th October 2023, till further directives. 
 
The health desks of the Sehat Card Plus Program at your hospitals would remain open for processing 
of pending claims. 
 
All private panel hospitals are further advised to refer all new admissions of the Sehat Card Plus 
Program to the public sector hospitals in the absence of Sehat Card Plus Coverage 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Zonal Head (H&AI) 
State Life Insurance Corporation of 

Pakistan 
 

 
Distribution: 

 
 All Empaneled Hospitals  
 Health Facilitators – Sehat Card Plus 
 Provincial Medical Officers 
 District Medical Officers  
 
Copy for Information: 
 
 PS to Chairman State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan for information 
 Executive Director H&AI, State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan, Karachi 
 Divisional Head (H&AI), State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan, Islamabad 
 Regional Chief (H&AI), State Life, Regional Office, Islamabad 
 P.S. to Chief Secretary, Govt of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 P.S. to Secretary Health, Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 Chief Executive Officer, SHPI, Health Department, Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 Director, SHPI, Health Department, Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 

 


